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Re: Nzuko Restaurant - Common Vic App
1 message

Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com> Tue, Apr 16, 2019 at 2:00 PM
To: Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org>, Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org>

Trish and Donna,

| have reviewed the application and completed the requisite background reviews. | would recommend at this time that the
Board of Selectmen approve this application for a Common Victualers License as submitted.

Respectfully,
Lt. Brian G. Lauzon

On Mon, Apr 8, 2019 at 2:55 PM Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org> wrote:

Brian, I sent you this last week but I realized today I didn't included both sides of the application. You
can ignore the other one I sent. Thanks.

Trish O'Neil
Executive Assistant
Town of Natick

13 East Central Street
Natick, MA 01760
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